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SHANNON STARTS COLLEGE  
Shannon, 18, has started her Freshman year at 
Baylor University where she is majoring in 
Fashion Design.  Shannon is having a blast at 
college, even in spite of that studying thing that 
sometimes gets in the way.  

(hanging out with her friends), Shannon has 
been working at a part-time job at a 
restaurant (first at Cozymel’s, now at Tin 
Star).  Shannon’s pretty smile was enhanced 
this year -- she had her braces taken off in 
the spring. 
Shannon is looking forward to graduating in 
May and plans to attend Baylor University.  

Our Prayers go out to our 
country and to those who 
have suffered as a result of 
the events of September 11. 

I HEARD THE BELLS ON 
CHRISTMAS DAY 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE ADAMS’ NEW HOME IN 
ALPHARETTA, GEORGIA 
The Adams followed Bobby’s job to the Atlanta 
area; we moved into our new home in June.  Our 
new address is: 
780 Barnesley Lane 
Alpharetta, GA. 30022 
Our email is adams780@bellsouth.net 
 
Kim has been volunteering in Nathan’s school 
and is involved in a ladies’ Bible study at 
Mount Pisgah. 
The Adams wish to you  and yours’ the joy and 
happiness of Christmas.  God bless you. 
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NATHAN’S NEW EXUBERANT PET BIRD, Marcel, is 
shown above perched on Nathan’s cast.  Nathan (now 15 years old) broke 
his leg in October while playing soccer on his high school team at Mt. 
Pisgah Christian School, and is having a good recovery.  Nathan is playing 
guitar on chapel days at school in a Praise Team. He played the part of 
“Everyman” in a school production of “Our History of the Stage.”  


